
 
  

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

Bulletin 47 – 20 June 2019 

Member	Duties																			
27	June	2019	

Door:	Ian	Brigden,	Liz	
Friend.	

Meet/Greet:	Don	
Whatham,	Helen	Ryan,		
Other	Duties:	As	per	

program.	
Bulletin:	

Dieter	Greiter	
Binoculars:	

John	Stuhmcke,	Dieter	
Greiter	
Photos:	

Phill	Smith	&	Henk	Tobbe	
Next	week	–	Club	

Changeover	
ROSTERS:	

BUNNINGS:	21	June	
AM:	Judi	Priestley,	Phill	
Smith,	Liz	Friend,	Milton	

Williams.	
PM:	Lesley	Freeman,	

Dieter	Greiter,	
Peter	Page,	Don	

Whatham	
ALESCO:	26	June.	

Judi	Priestley,	Milton	
Williams,	Liz	Freeman,	
Don	Whatham,	John	

Stuhmcke,	Arja	
Levonpera.	

	

Raffle,	Heads	&	Tails	
Heads	and	Tails	won	by	
our	guest	Tash	Melhuish	
and	the	Raffle	won	by	

Geoff	Diemar.	

NARELLE MELHUISH - TRAVEL: MORE THAN A 
TRANSACTION. 

 
 
Narelle's Holiday World travel career has spanned more then three decades, including 
Qantas Airways, Jayes Travel, Traveland, Travelworld, Jetset, Harvey World Travel 
and as a travel agency owner since 1991. Narelle has travelled to six continents. 
 
Narelle moved from Lithgow to Salamander Bay in 1995 and has completed 24 years 
of business at the Bay. Her everyday goal is “to plan a holiday trip and travel trip of a 
lifetime for someone.” 
 
Narelle, Doug, Tash and the professional staff at Holiday World are addressing the 
challenge of the internet by providing specialized personal and on the spot caring 
service to their many patrons. 
 
Membership and accreditation by AFTA and ATAS assures customers the peace of 
mind that if the very rare unexpected event occurs during a trip that Narelle and her 
company will be quickly to the rescue. 
 
Australians spend double the amount on travel than people from most overseas 
countries. Cruising has become one of the most popular holiday modes. 
 
Narelle is a former member of our club and a wonderful supporter of the Rotary 
Foundation. She is a Paul Harris Fellow with three Sapphires. Holiday World Travel 
has been a major sponsor of our past two Charity Golf Days. At the last event Narelle 
organized support from three other travel companies, sponsored a “hole in one” 
competition and entered a company team on the day. 
 
 

Next meeting – Changeover. 
															Apologies/Extras	 to	 John	 Crump	 by	 noon	 on	 Wednesday.																		
Ph	0401	450	23	

Birthdays:	
Nil	

Anniversaries	:	
24	June:	Andrew	and	Deb	
Downey	celebrate	30	

years.	
 



 

 

COMING EVENTS. 
 
Friday 23 June: Bunnings Barbeque. 
Sunday 24 June: D9670 & Rotaract Changeover 12 Noon – Toronto Workers Club. 
Wednesday 26 June: Club catering for ALESCO OLYMPICS at Nelson Bay PCYC.  
Thursday 27 June: Club Changeover night at Nelson Bay Bowling Club. Cost $35 members (including one drink) 
 
 

MEMBERSHIP FEES. 
FULL PAYMENT $280 or HALF YEARLY INSTALMENT $140. 

Due for payment prior to 30 June 2019. 
Direct Deposit: BSB: 637000 ACCOUNT: 781017418. 

Quote: Your Name and Subs. 
 
 

 
It was great to welcome PE Arja back after her extended European 
holiday. No doubt she will contribute many exciting photos for Chelsea 
to include in her Changeover presentation. 
 
Arja was quickly back to business with a report of the two golf days held 
during this Rotary year. The October event hosted 111 players and raised 
$18,440 for charity. The Sponsors Appreciation Day held in March 
though not planned as a fundraiser still resulted in an income of $6,000.  
 
Arja acknowledged the support of our many sponsors of this event over 
the past 27 years and in particular thanked tonight’s guest speaker 
Narelle Melhuish for the sponsorship and support provided by Holiday 
World Travel. 
 
 

 
CLUB NEWS AND EVENTS. 

• Dieter reported that the Honorary, Past and Present Members morning tea held at EVVIVA was again a most 
enjoyable experience for all. The morning tea is now held monthly and each successive event is gaining a 
greater attendance. Place this date in your diary. 

• Chelsea has received the new and updated signage ready for installation at Gan Gan Lookout. This will make 
the lookout even more attractive for tourists and will be installed by Don and John next week. 

• Chelsea has returned the Rotary Foundation Raffle tickets sold by members. Our club has contributed $400. 
• Alesco  College is conducted locally at Nelson Bay PCYC and is an educational program aimed to provide 

support and educational opportunities for vulnerable young people. The goal is to assist these young people to 
complete year 9 and 10 schooling with the opportunity of progressing to Higher School Certificate studies. 
For many of these students mainstream schooling has proven difficult and they find it difficult to complete 
their schooling under the traditional model. Our club is proud to support the Nelson Bay Alesco College and 
on Wednesday will assist the special day for the combined District Colleges. Our club will cater for the 
ALESCO Mini Olympics. 

• Have you provided any travel photos or photos of Rotary events? If not please email photos to Chelsea for 
inclusion in the display on our Club’s Changeover Night. 
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eBirthdays:	
22	Oct:	Marianne	McBean	

&	Fiona	Whatham.	
25	Oct:	Deb	Downey	

26	Oct:	Terry	Fitzsimons	
28	Oct:	Mary	Michel	&	

Peter	Buckley	
Anniversaries	:	

23	Oct:	Ian	&	Debbie	
Brigden.	


